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Dear KG1 friends and families, 
Welcome to the last few weeks of this
school year, how quickly the time has
passed! As the 2016‐2017 academic year
is coming to an end, we will take this
opportunity to express our pride of all
the things we have accomplished
together so far. It has been an extremely
pleasant year here at Ahlia Preschool.
We are happy that the children have
made friends and formed great
relationships with their teachers over the
year. We will miss all of our kids and we
promise to cherish and hold close to our
hearts the happy memories of the good

times that we have spent
together.
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Dear Parents,
You are our partners
in ensuring the
success of yet
another academic
year. We appreciate
your support and
cooperation and we
would like to say
what a pleasure it
has been working
with your children
and I wish you all,
best of luck for the
future.
Thank you.
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Our topic:  
Summer is here! 

 

C’est l’été! Vive les vacances! 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English French  English French 
Holidays 
Summer 
Beach  
Sea 
To swim  

Vacances 
Été 
Plage 
Mer 
Nager 

 Sun umbrella 
Sand castle 
Palm tree 
Ball 
Sun 
Boat 

Parasol 
Château de sable 
Palmier 
Ballon 
Soleil 
Bateau 

Vocabulary  

Parasol  

Château de sable 

             

Palmier  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Please refer to the following links: 
 

 
Petit Ours Brun découvre la mer  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l_uPr1rC2c0  

Les vacances d’été  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oF-JhcBQN4I  

La plage – dessin animé 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6O4eHCQLGtE  

 

Songs / Cartoons 

         

Ballon 

       

Soleil 

       

Bateau 



 

Merci… 
 

Bonnes vacances à tous! Happy summer holidays to all! 
 
 

 

Et à l’année prochaine! See you next year!  

 

 

 

Prepared by: 
Mrs. Marie-Caroline Fine 
Preschool French Teacher  
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